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Your Time To Shine Day 

 
Thursday 19th October 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Hampshire Road Safety Team (road.safety@hants.gov.uk) have asked schools to 
take part in their ‘Your Time to Shine Day’ next Thursday 19th October.  
 
Autumn has arrived, the clocks are going back soon and the evenings getting darker 
so both pedestrians and cyclists are far more vulnerable, whether they are on their 
way to school or out at the weekend.  
 
Taking part in Hampshire’s Road Safety Team’s ‘Be Bright Be Seen’ campaign will 
highlight to everyone the importance of wearing reflective and fluorescent clothing to 
make themselves more visible to drivers and therefore much more safe on the road. 
 
Everyone is invited to come to school on that day dressed in the brightest colours 
available so that you stand out and can be seen by motorists.  
 
Children will be carrying out some activities on the day linked to road safety but no 
donations/fundraising are required.  It's just about being seen which is such an 
important part of road safety. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone next Thursday in their most fluorescent and 
reflective clothing! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Nikki Pollitt 

Deputy Head 

 

mailto:road.safety@hants.gov.uk

